APPENDIX B

Letters from Interested Parties
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STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Michael F, Easley P.O. BOX 25201, RALEIGH, N.C. 27611-5201 Lyndo Tippett
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

September 14, 2004

Mr. B. Keith Skinner, PE

Rummel, Klepper & Kahl, LLP

5800 Faringdon Place

Raleigh, North Carolina 27609-3960

Dear Mr. Skinner:

Thank you, for the opportunity to comment on this study. | am sure there are
many issues to consider for this corridor and here are some initial concerns.

First, as the corridor enters Brunswick County, there will be environmental
impacts to the Green Swamp wetland area to consider. There are some minor
areas along NC 211 & US 17, but the Green Swamp is the major area of
concern. Good locations for interchanges are at the intersection of US 17 & NC
211, the Town of Shallotte and the intersection of NC 904 & US 17 or SR 1303
(Hickman Road) & US 17. With the corridor following SR 1303, please contact
Mr. Dave Wasserman, with the Systems Planning Unit at (919) 715-5482 for
information on the “Carolina Bays Corridor” project from South Carolina. Finally,
there is an identified future need for a new "Rest Area/Welcome Center” at the
South Carolina State line. There is an existing “Rest Area/Welcome Center” at
Shallotte. Please contact Mr. Jim Parrish, Rest Area Supervisor at (919) 733-
2920, for further information.

If further information is needed or if there are any questions, please call Mr.
Patrick Riddle or me at (910) 251-5724.

Sincerely,

futied

Patrick Riddle
Division Project Manager

124 Division Drive, Wilmington, NC 28401
PHONE (910) 251-5724 PAX (910) 251-5727
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H. Allen Pope, P.E.
Jackson Provost, P.E.
Joe Blair, P.E.

David Thomas, P.E.
Dan Cumbo, P.E.

124 Division Drive, Wilmington, N.C. 28401
PHONE (910) 251-5724 FAX (910) 251-5727
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